Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Cupp, John (UTC)

Sent: . Monday, May 11, 2009 3:16 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: Any comments received on the Ferndale crossing closure TR-0904347
None!

John Cupp

Utilities and Transportation Commission
(360) 664-1113

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2009 2:54 PM

To: Cupp, John (UTC)

Subject: Any comments received on the Ferndale crossing closure TR-090434?

Today is the last day for comments, just want to double check.

Thanks - Kathy




